
 

 

St Christopher’s in the Community part 6 

We continue to encourage pupils to take part in some volunteering work where they give up 

their time to help out. Each year, we want to pledge a 130 hours, following our 130th 

birthday last term, to help those in need by volunteering their time or expertise. We are very 

proud of Lydia (3O) and Stefan(1C) who, during the last half term, spent one hour each to 

help clean the beach in Turkey with all the Tui  hotel staff! Well done, both. 

If you, or your family, have completed any charity work, or indeed done anything for Children 

in Need, do let Mr Carter know, as we work towards our yearly total of hours. 

 


